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Oregonians have already rejected ranked choice voting. This would be an overriding 

of the will of the people. If is confusing and can be manipulated. What we need to do 

is just clean up the voter rolls of the state and reassure voters that our elections are 

fair. I also oppose putting all candidates on one ballot for primaries. That opens too 

many avenues for fraud and manipulation. I am asking that this bill die in committee.  


